CEDAR CREEK TOWNSHIP SPECIAL BOARD MEETING AUGUST 25, 2020.

Supervisor, Linda Aerts, called the meeting to order at the Cedar Creek Township Hall at 6:00
P.M., Tuesday, August 25, 2020. Pledge of Allegiance was said, and roll call was taken.

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Heather Jarvis, Stephanie Kuziak, Bob Wright, Kim Young,
Linda Aerts.

RESIDENTS PRESENT: O

PURPOSE
» Approval of Rate of Pay for Mary Ann Wallace/Temporary Deputy Clerk
MOTION
Motion by Young; supported by Jarvis to approve pay for Mary Ann Wallace of $15.00
per hour.

» Road Work Session
The board discussed Cedar Creek infrastructure and several different ways to approach
fixing our roads. Kim suggested we form a committee to help look at various approaches
to fixing our roads such as considering a millage, or just looking at the roads as a whole
and prioritizing which are the worst and work from there. Kim also suggested we get a
30-year road maintenance plan from MCRC engineers to help us with this process.

The MCRC just repaired a %2 mile stretch on the worst road in the township (Tyler Rd) the
cost on that road alone was $226,451.00 our share would have been 50%. Mr. Hulka
informed Linda that they put a new experimental material down at no cost to the
Township. Linda will talk to Ken to see what their plan is for the rest of road. Dalson
Road has been a real issue for the Township, it is shared with Dalton Township. We will
be working on that road and how best to correct the problems with it.

We have already approved the chip seal on Tyler Rd off of Dalson and on Crocker Rd; all
costs to be paid by the township. Both these roads have special assessments on them.

During the road discussion we also discussed cell phone service, Linda will get in touch
with Chief Glotzbach as he is part of the 911 restructure and see if there are any plans for
cell towers going up in our area.

PUBLIC COMMENT
ADJOURNMENT

MOTION
Motion by Kuziak; supported by Jarvis to adjourn at 8:20 PM. PASSED.

Stephanie Kuziak, Clerk

Linda Aerts, Supervisor




